
Office of the Head of Primary Care 
South East Community Healthcare 

HSE Offices, Lacken, 
Dublin Road, 

Kilkenny. 

Telephone: +353 56 7784100 

25/06/2025 

Mr. David Cullinane TD 
Dail Eireann 
Leinster House 
Dublin 

PQ 31917/25 
To ask the Minister for Health the number of Occupational Therapists working in Primary 
Care in Waterford; the number on leave; if cover has been provided (details supplied) and 
if she will make a statement on the matter. 
Details: OT Primary Care Waterford gone on Maternity Leave and no replacement 

Dear Deputy Cullinane, 

The Health Service Executive (HSE) has been requested to reply directly to you in the context of the 
above Parliamentary Question, which was submitted to the Minister for Health for response.  

I have reviewed the matter and the following is the current position. 

Occupational 
Therapists Network 6 

Dungarvan & West 
Waterford 

Occupational Therapists 
Network 7 Waterford City & 

Ferrybank 

Adult 8 7 

Paediatric 3 2 

Total 11 9 

There is currently 1 Occupational Therapist on statutory leave; this post is currently in the HSE 
recruitment process for backfill.  

I trust this information is of assistance to you. Should you have any further queries please do not 
hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Paul Goff 
A/Head of Service-Primary Care 
South East Community Healthcare 


